HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORK SESSION
February 23, 2021 - 5:00 P.M.

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a work session on February 23, 2021 at 5:00
p.m. in the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration Building to discuss
Subdivisions and other matters as needed. In attendance at the meeting were Chairman Lee
Boone, District 1 Commissioner Larry Hooks, District 2 Commissioner James Perry, District 3
Commissioner Gwen Caldwell, District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond, and District 5
Commissioner David Walls. Chairman Boone opened discussing that there had been some issues
brought up about subdivision ordinances and that the Board needed to look over them from time
to time to be sure they are kept up to date. Chairman Boone then opens the meeting to the Board
for discussion. During the discussion, Ms. Kathy Knowles from the Heard County Development
Authority asked if anyone on the Board remembered Ms. Sharon Armstrong review all the
ordinances and coming up with a new Zoning and Ordinance Book. Chairman Boone stated he
did remember the book but did not think the book had been adopted as the newest reference.
After further discussion, Ms. Macie Cassel, Zoning Administrator, wanted the Board to give her,
Mr. Dustin Pate, Tax Assessor, and Mr. Floyd Toney, Building Inspector, time to look at the
“new” book and to discuss and highlight issues that may exist before coming back before the
Board.

There being no further business, the work session was adjourned.
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